
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 30th April 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

It seems sensible to start today’s newsletter 

by reminding everyone that this is a Bank 

Holiday weekend – so please do not come to 

School on Monday! Staff and students will 

next be in on Tuesday 4th May 2021. 

 

This week we have been pleased to be able 

to restart some of the extra-curricula 

elements that are so important to school life. 

Colin Austin, the manager of a local 

Sainsbury’s, came into school to tell us about 

‘A Day in his Life’. This is the first in series of 

talks to give students an idea of the vast 

range of jobs and occupations available. Colin 

spoke to our Middle School and Foundation 

Classes all of whom enjoyed the session. Jake 

in our Laumiere described the session as 

‘extremely insightful’ and Joe in Chatelet said 

it was ‘epic’!  

 

Next week we will have the second of these sessions and a member of the fire department 

will be coming into school to talk about ‘A Day in her Life’. 

 

This week I have resumed our Student of the Week awards and House Point competition. 

As it is still not sensible to have whole school assemblies I will still be sending out 

certificates for Student of the Week electronically.  

 

Finally for this week, a reminder that should students and staff run out of Lateral Flow 

home testing kits, please contact the office. Shirley will then provide replacement kits.  

 

I hope that you all have a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend! 

Miss Maddison  

  

 

Friday 28th May 2021: 

Last Day onsite for GCSE (Parmentier) 

students. 

 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June: 

Half Term 

 

Thursday 24th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSD Graduates 

 

Friday 25th June: 

Last Day onsite for HSF Graduates 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021: 

Inset Day and (hopefully!) Graduation 

 

Friday 9th July 2021: 

End of Term and (hopefully!) Sports Day 

Upcoming Dates 

The winner of the first house point competition for this term is: 

Falcon 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over the 

week. 

 



 
 

 Student of the Week certificates have been awarded to the following students, who also 

receive five House Points. Well done for your fantastic work this week, certificates will be 

emailed to you all.  
    

Arun – Art Dionte – Maths  Dylan – English 

Ethan J – Speech & Language  Farren – Science  Joe – Art  

Noah – Maths  Thomas M – Science  Thomas M – English  

Thomas W – Art  Zack – Art  

 

 

 

 

 

        


